
Dear Committee Members, 
 
Please support HB 4075.  This is an important bill to protect coyotes from the cruel and 
inhumane "killing contests" in Oregon that are currently legal.  California, Vermont, New Mexico, 

Arizona, and Massachusetts have already banned them.  Please ensure that Oregon joins them this 
session.  Thank you. 
 
Margaret Stephens 
Salem, OR 
 


